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The December 2022 photo workshop went off successfully with
another great session led by professional photographer, Nate
Bett. In attendance was a lodging guest who came to Copper
Harbor specifically to attend the Photo Workshop. The single
attendee got a one-on-one photography lesson from Nate who also
taught her how to use her camera and tripod and was able to
recommend some lenses, apps, equipment, and some useful tips to
enhance the quality of her photos. Due to falling snow and
overcast conditions, the techniques were not able to be applied
and practiced that evening. The workshop was also attended by
several of the lodge staff.
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